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16th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of 4W, 

 

As you are aware Mrs Wiltshire has not been in school for the last few days due to ill 

health.  I’d like to reassure you that both her and the baby are fine but she is being 

advised not to return to work for the next 2 weeks. This therefore means that she is 

unable to return to school before her maternity leave begins at the start of term 6. 

  

Mrs Wiltshire is very sad not to have the opportunity to end this term with the children 

but I am sure she will be in at some point once the baby arrives and she returns to full 

health. We all wish her the very best and look forward to meeting her new arrival. 

 

We are currently organising who will be teaching the class and will try to provide as 

consistent teaching as possible until Mrs Burnett takes the class from the start of term 6. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Ms Collin by phoning the school office or email 

if you have any questions. 

 

Warm regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 


